Committee Secretary
Senate committee for Superannuation Schemes Bill 2010

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am writing to voice my strong objection to the proposed merger of Military Super into the
Commonwealth Superannuation Corporation. | believe this merger is not in the best interests of
Military members and therefore the Bill should be rejected.

My main concern is that the proposed Bill does not allow sufficient Military representation on the
board of Directors. Military service allows for the freedom of Democratic process, this process
should extend to all Military Superannuation members by form of vote on whether this merger
should go ahead.

| strongly urge you to reject this Bill.

Sincerely

Angus Campbell



